CITY OF NEwW BEDFORD

JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

June 2, 2016

City Council President Linda Morad

Honorable Members of the City Council
133 William Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval an ORDER that the sum of THIRTEEN
THOUSAND DOLLARS ($13,000.00) now standing to the credit of the account from
TRAFFIC SALARIES AND WAGES be and the same is hereby transferred and
appropriated to as follows:

PERSONNEL SALARIES AND WAGES.......... $13,000.00

‘To be certified and approved by the Department Head

Sincerely,

Jonathan F. Mitchell
Mayor
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
CITY COUNCIL

June 9, 2016

ORDERED, that the sum of THIRTEEN THOUSAND DOLLARS
($13,000.00) now standing to the credit of the account from TRAFFIC SALARIES
AND WAGES be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

PERSONNEL SALARIES AND WAGES.......... $13,000.60

To be certified and approved by the Department Head




City of New Bedford

DEPARTMENT OF LABOR RELATIONS & PERSONNEL

SANDRA VEZINA
Personnel Director

May 24, 2016

Honorable Jonathan F. Mitchell
City of New Bedford

133 William Street

New Bedford, MA. 02740

Dear Mayor Mitchell:
] anticipate a deficit of approximately $13,000.00 in my 100 account due to the increase in
sick leave benefits, omission of monies for department Unit C steps and the vacancy

savings that was added to the current budget.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Sandra Vezina
Personnel Director

cc: Ari Sky
Brennan Morsette

133 William Street, New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740
Tel, 508-979-1444 Fax: 508-979-1619 Sandy.Vezina@newbedford-ma.gov



City of New Bedford

OFFICE OF THE TRAFFIC COMMISSION
The Elm Street Garage
51 Elm Street
New Bedford, MA 02740
Tel. (508) 961-3153

Fax: - .
Jon Mitchell, Mayor ax: (508) 979-1716 Scott Downing

Parking Clerk

TO: CFO’s Office
FROM: Traffic Commission
RE: Surplus

DATE:  May 10, 2016

The Traffic Commission is declaring a surplus in the 100 account of Twenty-Five _
Thousand Six Hundred Dollars ($25,600.00). This surplus is the result of resignations of
Parking Supervisors and the time it takes to hire a replacement employee.

Sincerely,

Y el

Scott Downing,
Executive Secretary/Parking Clerk
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